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HIGh  SChOOL  LIFE TEEN & C ONFIRMA tION

Life Teen and Confirmation meet tonight, Sunday, January 
13 from 6:30 to 8:00 PM in the Parish Hall. Feel free to 

arrive at 6:15 PM for fellowship!

Winter Beach Retreat
February 1-3, 2019

All High School Students in 
10th-12th Grades

Register at www.ollparish.com/winter-retreatOLL School — Student Council
OLL Student Council 
g i ve s  s t u d e n t s  a n 
opportunity to develop 
leadership by organizing 
and carrying out school 
activities. In addition 
to  p lanning events 
t h a t  c o n t r i b u t e  t o 
school spirit and the 
community, the student 
council is the voice of  
the student body. The 
Council helps by sharing 
student ideas, interests 
and concerns with the 
school wide community. 
Members of  the Student 

Council also are in charge of  our weekly Student Store, 
(seen in this picture with two Student Council members)
which sells various snacks and school supplies to our 
students. 

This past Wednesday, the Student Council participated in 
our weekly School Mass by celebrating a New Year with 
New Beginnings! 

Faith Formation • www.ollparish.com/ministries

M IDDLE  SChOOL  EDGE
EDGE Meets today, Sunday, January 13

Jerusalem Room from 10:20 to 11:15 AM

If  you have not registered, make sure to register today at 
www.ollparish.com/edge so we have updated information. 

NET Middle School Retreat
February 8-9, 2019

All Middle School Students in
6th - 8th Graders

Register at www.ollparish.com/edge

Life  Kids
Preschool—5th Grade

www.ollparish.com/life-kids

Every Sunday • 8:45–11:30 AM
Nursery for 9 Months – 3 Years Old

Parish Hall Transept

Sundays 10:15 to 11:15 AM

Children’s Liturgy 
of the Word

Sundays 9:00 AM Mass

1st—4th Grade

Adult Faith Formation Opportunities
Power and Grace: A Guide to the 
Catholic Sacraments

Four Wednesdays (January 30, 
February 6, 13, 20), 9:00 to 11:00 
AM

A Biblical Walk Through the 
Mass

Four Wednesdays (February 27, 
March 6, 13, 20), 9:00 to 11:00 AM

To find out more about these and other studies, or to 
register, visit www.ollparish.com/bible-study.

Important Dates
y�y 	January 13 and 14 – Infant parent baptism class - Sunday 
12:00 to 2:00 PM and Monday 7:00 to 8:30 PM. To find 
out more about infant baptism dates, visit www.ollparish.
com/baptism.

y�y Wednesday, January 30 – Power and Grace study begins.

Righteousness
(Jesus)
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Are you a fulltime caregiver for a loved one?

Caregiver Support Group
Helping each other through ex-
perience, prayer and fellowship. 
This is a wonderful group of  
people that share their experi-

ences and as a result help each other gain comfort, 
support, and confidence in our caregiving roles. 

Every 2nd and 4th Thursdays in the Parish Library 
from 3:30 to 4:30 PM

Facilitated by the Parish Health Ministry. Questions? 
parishhealth@ollparish.com or 503-636-7687

Note the Thursdays we meet has changed.

Upcoming Retreats • www.ollparish.com/retreats

How Literature Informs Our Faith  
Seventh Annual OLL Women’s Retreat

February 22-25

Join other OLL women for the Seventh 
Annual OLL Women’s Retreat. The 
retreat will once again feature Fr. 
Charles Gordon, C.S.C. Fr. Gordon’s 
retreat theme is How Literature Informs 
Our Faith. His vast knowledge of  
literature will make our weekend as 
spiritually enriching as he did last year. 

Registration deadline is January 22. 
Register at www.ollparish.com/retreats or call the parish office 
at 503-636-7687 for assistance with registration. For more 
information contact Pia at 503-341-6810.

The Art of Accompaniment in Our Journey 
with the Lord and Each Other 

Men’s Morning of Reflection
January 26, 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM

“Were not our hearts burning within us 
while he was talking to us on the road?” 

Luke 24:32

Join us for a Morning of  Reflection 
early in the New Year to better 
understand our call as disciples 
to accompany one another on the 
spiritual journey. Fr. John Marshall 
will lead us and share insights from his 
recent Master’s thesis studies into the 
“Art of  Accompaniment.” Morning 
held on the Mary’s Woods Campus.

Register online at www.ollparish.com/retreats. Contact Tom 
Tomaszek at tomt@ollparish.com for more. 

Our Lady of  the Lake invites you to get away, rest and restore 
your soul with your fellow parishioners. Come and experience 
three days of  prayer, community and authenticity with the 
ACTS Retreats. 

Do you want to enter into a new or deeper relationship with 
Jesus Christ and with your fellow parishioners? You can 
accomplish this by joining our ACTS retreats, held in Mt. 
Angel at the Father Bernard Youth Center. ACTS stands for 
Adoration, Community, Theology, and Service.

Relationships require commitment. For this reason, 
participation in the ACTS retreat means attending from 
Thursday evening through the Sunday’s closing Luncheon 
as well as participating with the group transportation that 
will be provided for you. We will lovingly take care of  you 
from door to door with our service and passion. This is our 
commitment to you.

Men’s ACTS Retreat
April 25-28

Women’s ACTS Retreat
June 20-23

Men’s ACTS Retreat
September 26-29

Register now at www.ollparish.com/retreats.

“Awakening Faith” - Enliven Your Catholic Faith 
Awakening Faith invites you to meet with fellow inquirers to discuss 
your faith. The program encourages conversation between people in 
a small-group setting.

We meet in the Parish Library, on the second floor of the Parish 
Center, every Thursdays, 7:00 to 8:30 PM. We gather for six 
sessions, followed by four ‘optional sessions’. The sessions are on 
Spirituality, Jesus, the Holy Spirit, God’s Mercy, Mass, and the 
Church. This set of sessions began January 10 and runs through 
March 14.

Get more information about Awakening Faith at ollparish.com, 
come to the first session, or contact Margaret Jamieson by phone 
(503-635-2915) or email (maggieandmargaret@gmail.com).
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Grief Recovery Weekend
Are you, or someone you love grieving the end of  a marriage 
from the death of  a spouse, a divorce or separation? A Beginning 
Experience Weekend can help. Join us February 2-3 at the Griffin 
Center in Milwaukie. For more information please visit www.

beginningexperienceoforegon.org or call Lynda (503-837-0147) or Helen (503-378-
1292). Other Weekends in 2019 will be held June 21-23 and October 4-6.

INCLEMENT WEATHER 
POLICY AT  

OUR LADY OF THE LAKE 

This policy is for: Life Kids, Edge, 
Life Teen, Confirmation, Adult Faith 
Formation, Music Groups, and other 

scheduled meetings and classes.

Weekdays: The regular parish programs 
listed above will follow the morning 
snow closure and bad weather directions 
of the Lake Oswego School District. 
When the Lake Oswego schools are 
closed, the programs listed above will 
be closed. 

Weekends or evenings: If there is a 
sudden change in the weather during the 
day, or the program meets in the evening 
or on a weekend, the Program Director 
or group organizer of the respective 
programs will make the decision as to 
the closure based upon consideration 
of the different areas surrounding OLL. 
The Program Director will also initiate 
the process of notifying people. If you 
are not sure if a program is cancelled, 
please call the office at 503‑636‑7687 for 
closure information. 

Mass: Mass in Church will not be 
cancelled for weather emergencies. 
We will celebrate Mass with whatever 
ministers and people attend. No one 
should put themselves or their family 
at risk to fulfill a ministerial assignment 
or to attend Mass. When travel is 
dangerous, then all are excused from 
the obligation to attend Mass. 

Unbound Awareness Trip
Last year a visiting priest, Rev. Jerry Morgan, spoke to our parish about 
the organization Unbound. Many parishioners accepted his challenge 
and took on the sponsorship of  a child. 

Now is your chance to make the blessing of  sponsorship real to you and 
your sponsored friend! Join an unbound trip in 2019 and experience a new culture, the 
ins and outs of  our program, and best of  all, the excitement of  meeting your sponsored 
friend face to face.  More information can be found at www.unbound.org/trips or by 
contacting a trip coordinator at trips@unbound.org or 800-875-6564.

OLL Blood Pressure Clinic Needs More Screeners!
The Health Ministry is asking for volunteers for the second Sunday of  
the month at the morning Blood Pressure Clinic. If  you are a licensed 
RN, MD or PA we could use your help. The commitment is one hour 
a month and is a great way to serve God and your parishioners. If  
interested, contact the parish office at 503-636-7687.

Offertory
We thank all those who contribute to the 
support of  Our Lady of  the Lake Church. 
Our fiscal year runs July 1 through June 30.
THIS YEAR:	 Week ending 01/06/2019
Weekly Collection: 	 $36,143
Fiscal Year to Date: 	 $826,961

LAST YEAR:
Weekly Collection: 	 $59,397
Fiscal Year to Date:	 $855,102

Budget:
Fiscal Year to Date: 	 $869,978

Parish Office Seeks Administrative Assistant
The Parish Office is seeking an administrative assistant (about 35 hours a 
week) to join our staff. Must be knowledgable in Microsoft Office Suite, 
experience with Adobe Indesign is a plus, and must be comfortable answering 
phones and helping parishioners. If  interested, contact Sharon Burk, Business 
Manager, at sharonb@ollparish.com or 503-636-7687.

Lifelong parishioner, Robin Hudson, is retiring at the end 
of  the month. Robin has been on staff  with OLL for over 
a decade. Please help us in thanking Robin for her hard 
work and dedication to the office and parish! Robin will 
be missed on staff  but hopefully we will see her around at 
Mass and other events! Thank you, Robin!
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January 22 marks the 46th memorial of  the Roe V Wade legalization of  abortion. Since that tragic decision, more than 60 
million children’s lives have been lost to abortion, and many suffer that loss -- often in silence. The rally remembers the lives lost 
to abortion and calls upon our nation and its leaders to give children the protection they deserve. 

 Bring your children and join your fellow parishioners to be witnesses for God’s gift of  life. Archbishop Alexander Sample will 
be speaking at the rally. If  you would like a ride to the rally, we will leave from the OLL parking lot at 1:15 PM on Saturday, 
January 19. Please RSVP to Sharon at 503-675-1874

Mother and Child Education Center Fundraiser • Sunday, January 13—Sunday, January 27
Each year, OLL helps Mother and Child Education Center by filling baby bottles with spare change. This weekend, baby 
bottles will be distributed after all Masses. Put your spare change in the baby bottle and return in two weeks on January 27. All 
proceeds will go to the Mother and Child Education Center which provides support and services to women facing unplanned 
pregnancies. You can also drop the bottles off  at the parish office.

Upcoming Events In The Archdiocese 
1/19 Roe v Wade Memorial Rally and March at 2:30 PM, Pioneer Courthouse Square.

1/22 Roe v Wade Memorial Benediction and Prayer Service at St. 
Cecilia’s Catholic Church, Beaverton at 6 PM.

1/26 West Coast Walk for Life in San Francisco

2019 MERCY TEAM PLANS AND GOALS

Upcoming Street Ministry Van dates are January 26 and February 23 – You can sign up 
for either of  these events now.

Parishioners in need of assistance – The list of  parishioners able to assist and the list of  
parishioners in need is growing. If  you can assist, please add your name. If  you need help 

or know of  a parishioner in need of  assistance, please call the parish office or email mercy teams so we can start to make the 
connections.

Night Strike for Youth Group or Families – Tentatively scheduled for Thursday, March 21 – Under the Burnside Bridge.

Oregon Food Bank – Scheduled for March 16, 9:00 to 11:30 AM and 1:00 to 3:30 PM. We have reserved a total of  70 slots for 
this event.

Habitat for Humanity, April 13 – We have tentatively reserved this date for our Mercy Teams volunteers.

Compassion Connect May 18 – OLL is one of  five “Anchor” churches supporting the Compassion Connect Free Medical, Dental 
and Vision Clinic at Wilson High again this year. We will soon be looking for volunteers in many areas of  the clinic, including 
medical professionals. Save the date to join us!

For more information and to sign up for future events, visit us at www.ollparish.com/mercy-teams. To contact Mercy Teams, 
email Michael Backus at mercyteams@ollministry.com.

Mercy Teams • www.ollparish.com/mercy-teams

Respect Life Corner • www.ollparish.com/respect-life


